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Tara Arko

From: Info at NIRB <info@nirb.ca>
Sent: March-10-17 1:11 PM
To: 'Distribution List'
Subject: NIRB: Update to Parties Regarding Workshop at Nunavut Mining Symposium
Attachments: 170303-NIRB Ltr Parties Re Direction for Workshop at NMS-ODTE.pdf

Dear Parties; 
 
Please see the attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board regarding the upcoming NIRB-
facilitated workshop coordinated with the 2017 Nunavut Mining Symposium.  Parties will not be required to 
provide any formal presentation, but are encouraged to be prepared to make strategic points to the group on 
issues affecting participation in the monitoring process, barriers or communication/reporting issues currently 
providing challenges to participation, and opportunities for additional coordination. 
 
Should there be questions regarding the sessions, please direct the comments to Tara Arko, Director of 
Technical Services with the Nunavut Impact Review Board at tarko@nirb.ca or call 867-983-4611 direct. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Natasha Lear 
Environmental Administrator 
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